
Taking Neighborhood Safety Seriously! 
The Airport Heights Community Council invites you  

to participate in a neighborhood safety event 
 

WHEN: Saturday, September 22 
WHERE: Out North Theater (3800 DeBarr Rd.) 

TIME: 9:00 am -1:00 pm (lunch provided) 

Space is limited!  Please register today.   
Email -airportheightssafety@gmail.com** 

* *We are trying for the first time at an AHCC event to provide limited childcare for    
toddlers to grade 5. Parents are invited to bring infants into the seminar with them.   
Do you desire childcare?  What are the age(s) of the children you seek childcare 
for? We will confirm your spot once you have registered.    

DOOR PRIZES!  SAFETY KITS! EMERGENCY SUPPLIES! 
All aƩendees will receive a variety of emergency preparedness 
supplies and informaƟon and door prizes will be given as well!    

Presentations include: 
Neighborhood Crime Watch  

 
Emergency Preparedness  

by Municipality of Anchorage Staff Dawn Brantley 
 

Trail Watch  
 

Traffic Safety                  

Please join us and be part of the solution! 

Are we safe?  Are you prepared? 
 

After a string of neighborhood thefts this summer and this week’s wind storm, we want 
to be pro-active and discuss how we can take on neighborhood safety.  What would 
happen in a larger disaster, such as an earthquake?  It is estimated we may need to 
go 2-5 days without assistance or even standard services such as grocery stores in 

the case of a larger scale disaster.  How can we be prepared? 
 


